Sent: Monday, 3 July 2023 9:12 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023 /0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

| am writing this email as a concerned resident to express my objection to the development proposal outlined in
DA2023 / 0130.

I'd like to point out my concerns listed below:

e Health issues due to the Noise, Foul Odour that will be created by the Waste Facility at close proximity to my
house.

e Health concerns for the young children and other elderly that live in close proximity to the Waste Facility.

e Heavy Traffic footprint in and around Church Street, Dalley Street and Bachell Avenue.

e The Waste Facility will be too close to the residential areas of Lidcombe.

e Close proximity to local schools & parks which | take daily walks around the area | live.

e The mental Health issues that can arise from the noise and the pollution.

e The lack of transparency by council regarding this Development Proposal without the local residents
consultation.

In conclusion | request that Cumberland Councilreevaluate the approval of Development proposal DA2023/0130.
It is of utmost importance for the health and wellbeing of our community to be prioritised over this Waste facility.
| also request that an environmental impact study be conducted to evaluate the potential consequences of such a
Waste Facility in our neighbourhood.

| trust that Cumberland Council will consider the objections listed above. | look forward to your response outlining
the actions being taken in response to my objections.

Your Sincerely
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